Church Announcement for Memorial that Was Used for the Pilot Event:

In this year of mercy, we are encouraged to practice both spiritual and corporeal works of mercy, an
example of which is burying the dead. Of course, before a burial there is a funeral. And yet, there are a
group of our fellow human beings who, when they die, are unjustly deprived of a funeral and a burial, and
that is aborted children.

That is why, on Friday, June 10 at St. Patrick’s at 7:30pm, we are holding a memorial service for aborted
children, as a way of showing honor and respect to these lost lives.

A secondary purpose of this event is to also provide an opportunity for healing and closure for all of us
who have been affected by abortion. With there being almost 4 million children Killed since abortion’s
legalization, and 100,000 more every year, all of us in some way are touched by abortion. Maybe we’ve
lost siblings, cousins, nieces, nephews, children, or grandchildren. In my work as a pro-life speaker, |
have observed that many who are affected are suffering in silence.

This memorial will be an evening of song, prayer, and reflection to focus on remembrance, respect,
mercy, and healing. All are welcome. Please consider coming this Friday at 7:30pm. Thank you.



